
MINUTES OF THE JUNE 11, 2015  

ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on June 11, 2015. 

Jim Tow, Diane Johnson, Matthew Schindewolf, Rhiannon Schindewolf-DeShais and 

Russell Bodell were present. Also present were 5 citizens. 

Diane explained the Township Board is over $2677.57, the Zoning Administrator is over 

$497.88, the Drains at Large is over $2265.17, the Taxes Township Share is over 2462.13 

and suggested we could take this amount from Co. Road Commission.  

Russ explained the Parks budget is underfunded due to the $17,000.00 consulting fee.  

Matt made a motion to take $8000.00 from Planning Commission, $2500.00 from the 

Electrical Inspector, and $1000.00 from the Plumbing Inspector budgets to cover the 

overages of the Township Board, the Zoning administrator the Drains at Large, and the 

Taxes Township Share. Also to add $2480 to the 15-16 Park budget under misc. 

Rhiannon seconded    

Tow-Yes, Johnson-Yes, Schindewolf-Yes, Schindewolf-Deshais-Yes, Bodell-Yes. 

Jim made a motion to adjourn. Diane seconded. All ayes. Meeting adjourned at 7:20.  

 

 

 

Minutes written and submitted by  

Diane Johnson - Onondaga Township Clerk 

 


